December 12, 2022

City of Commerce City Management Team

Good evening, Honorable Mayor Huseman, ACA Hader and ACM Rogers

This email should be considered my resignation as City Councilman, Ward III of Commerce City effective immediately.

My company has asked me to take on additional responsibilities which will include more travel across the U. S. and subsequently I would be missing approx. 50% of the meetings. In fairness to the citizenry, the council and city proper, I will be unable to continue to participate in the city government.

I would respectfully ask for approximately 5 minutes tonight before the study session begins so I can advise the rest of council and then I will exit. Your assistance, honorable Mayor, with this would be appreciated and I would also appreciate a few minutes with you as well.

It has been an honor and privilege to serve and I wish Commerce City and you all the best going forward.

Sincerely,

Rick Davis